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Codelocks Support

How to identify your KL1000 Classic

Locks manufactured after April 2014 now have Single Code Entry (default) and the option to have
Double Code Entry when in Public Use function.


You can identify when your lock was manufactured by looking at the product sticker on the back of
your lock, it will indicate the date in reverse i.e  A 20140410 (10/04/2014 ).
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Note: The KL1000NC1F is reaching it's end-of-life and will be decommissioned as of the 24th February
2019.  
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